Thursday, May 16, 2019

Hello rules committee chair and members;

Another sad day, in the lives of blind, working, tax paying, Oregonians.
Firstly, you give us the blind school, and then you take it away.
Secondly, you give us HB 3253, and then you take it away.

Please vote (no) on HB 3431.

Please assure us that we will be offered the opportunity, to work on this fairly, and not more broken
promises, that our livelihoods will not be stripped from us.

Respectfully,
Lewanda Miranda

Concerned Oregonian



